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Senator Kathy Marchione invites you to Emergency Preparedness

Training this Saturday (September 26) at Skidmore College

KATHLEEN A. MARCHIONE  September 24, 2015

Dear Friend:

 

In an emergency, every second counts! To ensure that you and your family are prepared to
respond to an emergency situation, please attend a Citizen Preparedness Corps Training
Program that I am co-sponsoring with State and Saratoga County officials. The training
will be held this coming Saturday, September 26, at 9:30 A.M., at Skidmore College’s
Gannett Auditorium, located at 815 North Broadway, Saratoga Springs, NY



12866. All attendees will need to pre-register for this training. 

 

The training, which lasts approximately 90 minutes, will focus on responding to a natural
or man-made disaster and feature guidance on properly preparing for a disaster, including
developing a family emergency plan and stocking up on emergency supplies. Trainers will
discuss which organizations can provide additional support, how to register for NY-Alert
and be aware of notifications from the Emergency Broadcast System. Every family
registered to attend the event will receive a State Disaster Preparedness Kit.

 

If you were unable to attend this training when it was offered back in August, then this
coming Saturday is another opportunity to do so. These emergency preparedness
training sessions are very popular and fill up quickly. To register for Saturday’s
training, you can sign up at www.dhses.ny.gov/aware-prepare/nysprepare.

 

For more details, e-mail me at marchione@nysenate.gov. Thank you.

 

Sincerely,

Kathy Marchione

State Senator, 43rd District

 

PS: Please share this message with anyone you know who may be interested in
receiving this free emergency preparedness training!

http://email.sts.nysenate.gov/wf/click?upn=XDKs2vWIW9Gbf7A5LIBghUKs94GmwlQ5bDViFj8QQ0LsEtAOhly3UrzcfG7ES4Af-2FVBxF5qw99q-2FYCZLPlKfCg-3D-3D_-2BQEuOzd3AsdozCv0UAMjHOZ-2BHmLBlTkNynYkeLVqSvrBVVDDwjpwhvqVvzj-2F5NZGyothEcGnvOIozBiewEJl9tbWVsL3UiJmZibI-2Bh-2FOK3bJ6zcBEnJSo3SAGRlemMT52aEfLOxrLPL4IFoxOhT98XBHlzTtlV54nfdXWP6zTGNi7mqPlvg95oEy3oNLjMXio-2Fwua-2BdL0mTXsJcsxzern-2BE1jkN8EuA71-2FV-2FkgCp77HKTttIOjaVtP9PVYjG2QepL3Ll208URfqTQLKS36vpjjhEHnttCU1Tf4q5G6Ra7FEWG-2Fp-2BwicNv5uwKb4fq3y-2BikEwvdIh4eWQ69bnC31FVWKMoLTVEWYJFMo3-2BW5V7Gv7Y4nbOEkNo0lbIEuLLlTPnr18T4Kz8au5m9VldHQPY-2F9rb1e40smwwdh4NuCy-2Bv-2BxoYOgmOo8URTyNgzVaUnuAxrZtjnSp7VrjIRhCKFlculVE1BnqAFa6EjIzFMBVJG6PwZGi6CGPdONLbzUMQLQLxDss64prew4mRc3cQIXnPKNyPumig-2FHi-2BFksYDsnaI-3D

